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• Pray for GOD’S WILL TO BE DONE  

• Pray for our children to adjust to all the transitions 

• Pray for the missionary team members who still 
plan to go to Equatorial Guinea. Pray for their safety, 
health and open doors.  

• Pray for God to open a door for us and make it 
clear where He has called us 

• Pray for the church in EG to continue to grow  

• Pray for the tabernacle building projects in EG to 
be completed 

• Pray that our Spanish would still be used to be 
a witness for Jesus 

• Wisdom beyond our years 

MAIL CONTRIBUTIONS TO: 
Assemblies of God World Missions 

1445 N. Boonville Avenue Springfield, MO 65802 
Make checks payable to AGWM 

& write Acct. #2749935 in the memo 

Scan this QR code  
or to give online visit 

www.discipleafrica.com 

PRAISE 

Will you prayerfully consider partnering with us 
to BUILD the church in Equatorial Guinea? 

6 of 12 tabernacles have been sponsored. ($7000 each) 
You can give at http://s1.ag.org/tabernacles4eg 

If giving by check, write Acct. 2749935: Project-15204 Equatorial Guinea Tabernacles. 

The Bible School Wall is 
now repaired!  

Thank you for giving! 
 

Tabernacles in Equatorial 
Guinea will still be built! All the 
funds that have been designated 
to build churches in Equatorial 
Guinea will be used to do so. 
 

Carrol & Gayle Deal were able 
to get into Equatorial Guinea to 
celebrate the installment of new 
national church leaders and work 
on building projects. 
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       YOUR MISSIONARIES TO AFRICA 

Other Missionary Team Members still plan 
to enter Equatorial Guinea. The work will 
continue.	

PRAYER

THANK YOU
When we began this journey we never knew what impact COVID would 
have on all of us. For almost a year now, we have lived like gypsies 
waiting to move at any moment.  THANK YOU for your faithfulness in 
prayers and support during these times of uncertainty.  

Believing for a harvest of souls 

ROADBLOCK 

Every bag was packed to leave for Equatorial Guinea. Tickets were 
purchased. But in the last weeks before departure, the rules for entering 
Equatorial Guinea changed due to COVID measures. These new rules 
have become the final roadblock for our family. Due to these 
unforeseen circumstances, we will no longer be going to the 
country of Equatorial Guinea. This is the country we have prayed for, 
dreamed of, studied Spanish for, and hoped to impact with the gospel of 
Jesus Christ. We know God is bigger than us. Will you pray with us for 
God’s work to continue in the country of Equatorial Guinea?  
 

Our desire is to do God’s will and follow His calling. In the book of Acts, 
the Holy Spirit stopped the Apostle Paul from going into Asia. Eventually, 
he had the dream of the Macedonian man and knew that he must go 
there. Others went to Asia, but God had Paul change his plans. We have 
NOT QUIT MISSIONS. We are simply PRAYING for God to open a 
door for us. 
 
 

Will you please pray with us for direction and for the door to be 
open? 


